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Australia	should	be	moving	towards	solar	and	wind	power	generation	ASAP,	and	
there	is	plenty	of	both	available.		
In	the	meantime,	the	feed-in	tariff	should	represent	the	true	value	of	solar,	this	
means	recognising	the	environmental	and	health	benefits	and	the	network	
benefits	of	rooftop	solar.	
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